

University of Puerto Rico Mayaguez Campus Chancellor's Office



June 28, 2005

Mr Alden B. Davis 38 Eddy St. Avon. CT 06001

Dear Señor Davis:

On behalf of the UPRM, I thank you for your excellent performance at the workshop "Leading Through Excellence" held at UPRM on June 21-22, 2005. The participants expressed that you were absolutely amazing. Your enthusiasm and commitment during the workshop has resulted in the development of a new vision of leadership at the University. Also, this workshop improved our communications skills and understanding of the importance of financial planning. You demonstrated being an outstanding speaker who understood our complex university topics and helped us in the process of galvanizing a vision to lead our institutions.

We appreciate your contribution to improve the excellence at UPRM.

Cordially,

Jorge I. Wélez Árocho, Ph.D.

Chancellor

/ Rita Peralta